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方卓怡 市議員 Paula Fletcher 

City Councillor Ward 14 Toronto-Danforth 

January 22, 2021 

Darragh Meagher 
General  Counsel and  Corporate Secretary  
Chair and Members of the Tenant Services Committee 
Toronto  Community Housing  
931 Yonge Street, 6th Floor, 
Toronto,  ON M4W 2H2  
via email 

Re: Lawrence Heights Revitalization 

Dear Chair and Members of the Tenant Services Committee, 

It has come to my attention that there is a shortage of community space and a significant 
demand for this type of space in the Lawrence Heights community. 

Lawrence Heights is an area of great need and access to affordable space for community-
engaged activities can provide stability and add tremendous value to a neighbourhood by 
providing a place where programs and activities can be offered in the service of community 
building. 

Having witnessed how well it has worked at Scadding Court, I am asking that TCH investigate 
the possibility of providing the Lawrence Heights community with shipping containers that can 
be modified and used by local, non-profit groups with a track record in the neighbourhood. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Kevin Marshman, President and CEO, TCHC 
Sheila  Penny, Chief  Operating Officer,  TCHC  
Vincent Tong, Chief Development Officer, TCHC 


